
23- 24 March Christ Church-Men, 

  Cambridge 

26 - 29 March AA Wix & Wrab-

  ness 

30 March - 2 April Epsom  

 Christian Fellowship 

6-8 April Eld Lane Baptist,  

  Colchester 

13-14 April Surrey Chapel,  

  Norwich 

18-20 April AA Ipswich High 

  School 

20-22 April Bethesda Baptist, 

  Ipswich 

27-28 April All Saints, Wickham 

  Market 
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As we come to the end of 2017, it is wonderful to look back and see how God has 

been with us in this last year. 

We thank God for our faithful and hard-working managers – they have had a lot to 

cope with in 2017 and we thank them for all their efforts and patience.  We also 

had superb help from Louis Pulford during the summer and he was a great support 

to our management team. 

We have been privileged to accommodate numerous groups throughout the year 

and host people from all over the country – if you were with us this year – thank 

you for coming!  If not, we’d love to have you back with us in 2018- there are still a 

handful of available dates. 

Early next year we will be announcing our work and fund-raising programme which 

will take us through to 2020.  Our aim is to maintain our costs at an affordable lev-

el, but it costs approximately £1000 a day to run so this means we must rely on 

gifts to make improvements to the premises – we hope you will be able to support 

us. 

On behalf of all of the Sizewell Board, may we wish you, your loved ones and your 

fellowship a very joyful Christmas. 

Please do contact me if I can be of any help. 

Colin Low, Chair of Trustees 

office@sizewellhall.org.uk 

Groups coming  January — April 

29 Dec - 1 Jan 2018 Fields  
  Church, Kesgrave 

5 - 7 Jan Vacant 

9 - 11 Jan  Managers at CCI 
  Conference 

12-13 Jan Hadleigh Baptist, 
  Suffolk 

19 - 21 Jan High St, Hopton 

26-28 Jan  Women for Christ 

2- 4 Feb Christchurch,  

  Felixstowe 

9- 10 Feb Norwich Central 
  Baptist 

12-15 Feb Forge 242 

16-18 Feb The Oaks Church, 
  Orpington 

23-25 Feb Salvation Army, 
  Felixstowe 

2- 3 March East Anglian 

 Women's Conference 

9-11 March Capel Methodist 

12-15 March Hope 50+ 

16-17 March Christian View 

  point for Men 

19-22 March AA Henley  

  Primary 



Golf Break and Walking Breaks for 2018 

Golf Break 

Tues 8th May to Thursday 10th May 

More information and booking for on our website  

http://sizewellhall.org.uk/whats-on/golf-break/  

 

Walking Break 

Tuesday 10th July to Friday 13th July. 

More information and booking form on our website 

http://sizewellhall.org.uk/whats-on/walking-break/  

Or you can write to  

Breaks, 

Sizewell Hall, Leiston, IP16 4TX 

Or call  01728 830715 

To request a brochure and booking form. Thank you for all your interest & prayers 

Community Christmas Carols 
Good News! 

Changes with  
Cleaning 
 
You may be please to hear 

that we are no longer asking 

groups to clean the bath-

rooms prior to departure. 

There are various reasons for 

this. But bins in bathrooms do need emptying. And, of course 

all bedrooms, communal rooms and kitchen areas still need 

cleaning. 

Dates available for 2018 

November 

Friday 16th – Sunday 18th 

December 

Friday 14th – Sunday 16th  

Also we have lots of mid-week slots availa-

ble. If you are interested in booking a 2, 3 

4 or 5 day conference please do ask the 

management team about availability.  

Praise and Prayers 

We thank God for our trustees. 

Please pray for them as they con-

tinue to seek God’s leading and 

guiding for the running of Sizewell 

Hall, especially with the expected 

building work in the near future 

Thank you for praying for the 

community Christmas carols, con-

tinue to pray that those present 

will have time to reflect on what 

was said and sung. 

Give thanks for Rob’s continued 

recovery, he is now back in the 

office doing a full day’s work. 

Wintertime work that is going on, 

spring cleaning, painting, and oth-

er ongoing maintenance work. 

Please pray for those involved and 

to now which is the urgent and 

which is the important. 
 

To receive our Newsletters directly 
contact us on 01728 830715, email 
office@sziewellhall.org.uk or go on 
to http://sizewellhall.org.uk/contact-
us/ and scroll down to the bottom 
of the page. 

It was lovely to see so many folk from our 

community coming to the Hall last week for 

our Christmas Carols and mince pies. It was 

obvious from the singing that many really 

enjoyed singing the carols. Matt Levett one 

of the trustees gave a very short but 

thought provoking talk at the end. 
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